
Certainly! Here's a simple example: 

--- 

Dear [Name], 

Thank you so much for taking the time to present your proposal on 

[subject]. I can see the effort and creativity you put into it, and I 

genuinely appreciate your passion for the project. 

After careful consideration, we have decided not to proceed with your 

proposal at this moment. While your ideas were innovative, we're 

currently focusing our resources on other priorities that align more 

closely with our strategic goals. 

Please don't be discouraged, as your contributions are extremely valuable 

to us. I encourage you to continue developing your ideas and perhaps 

consider aligning them with our current projects. We would love to 

revisit your proposal in the future if circumstances change. 

Once again, thank you for your hard work and dedication. Please feel free 

to reach out if you'd like further feedback or discussion. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

--- 


